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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Clare (City of Saint Paul) <support@saintpaul.zendesk.com>
Sent: Monday, October 31, 2022 3:14 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Please Remove Q1 2022 Assessment for 1315 Westminster St

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Hello Mai, 

 

Can you please submit a file for the next PH to remove the Q1 2022 assessment for 1315 Westminster St? Hauler 

records show that the assessments for Quarter 1 2022 was sent for this property should have been assessed to 

1313 Westminster Street. Therefore we recommend removing the Quarter 1 2022 assessment inquiry. Please 

confirm once you submit the file. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

--  

Clare Pillsbury 

City of Saint Paul 

Department of Public Works - Garbage 

651-266-6101 

garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

https://www.stpaul.gov/garbage 
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